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The Department of Mechanical Engineering, MITS organized the Parents Meeting on 28th March 2024 in Seminar Hall B at 

10 A.M.   

 

Dignitaries present:   

• Dr. P. Ramanathan, Vice-Principal (Academics), Madanapalle Institute of Technology & Science, 

Madanapalle. 
• Dr. S. Baskaran, Head of the Department, Department of Mechanical Engineering, Madanapalle Institute 

of Technology & Science, Madanapalle. 
• Mr. S. Reddi Lakshman, Parents meeting Coordinator, Department of Mechanical Engineering, 

Madanapalle Institute of Technology & Science, Madanapalle. 
 

Objective of the Event:  

  

A parent-teacher meeting at college serves as a platform for parents and instructors to discuss a student's academic 

progress, behaviour, and any concerns. This parents meeting is organized to build a positive relationship between the parents, 

faculty, and students for the betterment of the department in all aspects.   

 

Program details:   

The program started with a light lamp and Dr. S. Baskaran, Head of the department invited the parents with a 

welcome note.  Later Dr. P. Ramanathan, Vice-Principal (Academics) delivered the importance of the event and its 

benefits. After the inauguration ceremony, Dr. S. Baskaran, Head of the department, discussed on the importance of 

student performance, attendance and training & placement activities. After the presentation of HoD, Dr. Anantha 

Raman L, Academic Coordinator, Department of mechanical engineering, interacted with the parents and informed 

them about the student attendance and also the problems faced by faculties to communicate with parents. 

 

There was also a parent teacher interactive session, in which the faculty interacted with the parents about their 

academic performance, attendance percentage and their discipline in the college. The feedback is collected from the 

parents, in which parents suggested some ideas for the development of students. 

 

At the end, Mr. S. Reddi Lakshman, Coordinator of the event delivered the vote of thanks. 

 

Finally, the meeting was productive and provided a platform for both faculty and parents to collectively address the 

student's academic and behavioural development. It encouraged collaboration and a shared responsibility to ensure the 

student's success. Teachers and parents agreed to work together in supporting the student's growth and development. 
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